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2021 ILCA 4.7 Youth World Championships 

Notice to Competitors

Number: 10

Source: Organizing Authority
Venue: Dun Laoghaire, Ireland
Published: 08 Aug 20:23

Notice:
Update 08 08 21
 
We hope those sailors that were afloat today had a good shake down sail and are looking forward to the start of the racing
tomorrow.  We wish to bring to your attention a few points that will ensure an efficient and safe regatta. 
  
Flight Assignments
Each sailor must have their coloured flight assignment on their mast before launching. Boats will not be released from the boat
park without their flight assignment visible. Flight assignments are posted on the ONB.
 
Sailor & Trolly Tags
All sailors have been issued 3 tags coloured Blue or Red with your Sailor ID. If you are Red, you launch from the Royal St.
George Yacht Club, Blue from the National Yacht Club. Each boat must have a tag attached to their bow and one to the trolley at
the front. The remaining tag is for the sailor. Please make sure that you know your ID. 
 
Launching 
Sailors must have their boat fully rigged before leaving the dinghy park, this includes your main sheet and rudder if possible.
Remember to check that your bung is also in place. The slipways at both clubs are small and launching is delayed by sailors not
being ready to sail off, please be rigged and ready to sail. 
The slipways will be open for launching 1.5hrs before the first gun. Please give yourself time to launch and sail to the
racecourse. 
 
Recovery
As you are aware, our slipways are small so please take your time recovering, if the slipway looks full, sail away, and return later
to avoid damage to your boat. We will safely recover all boats, but sailor’s patience and understanding are required. 
‘Any trolley, Any boat’
Until the final day of the Championships, you will be recovering with any trolley so that there is a quick recovery. On the final day,
your personal trolley (as identified by your ID tag) will be returned to you. Please cooperate with this, your understanding will be
appreciated.
 
Parents and supporters are encouraged and welcome to assist with launch and recovery. Make yourself known to any of our
team and we will be sure to give you our Céad míle fáilte and welcome you to our team.
 
After racing food
There will be sailor food available after sailing on the Carlisle Pier for sailors with Red tags, and at the National Yacht Club for
sailors with Blue tags. 

We wish all sailors, a fun and safe championships, and the best of luck!
 
Sincerely,
 
2021 ILCA 4.7 Youth World Championships Organising Authority
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